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Purpose of the Report 
 
1. To provide an updated briefing on the delivery of the Dementia Strategy at Nottingham 

University Hospital (NUH).   
 

Information  
 
2. The Committee received an initial briefing on the NUH Dementia Strategy at its January 2021 

meeting. The Strategy described NUH’s priorities for developing Dementia services during 
2019 – 2022 and detailed their commitment to work with patients, carers, the local community 
and staff to review, develop and monitor dementia care across a range of priority workstreams 
including end of life care and training. 

 
3. This update captures progress against the Strategy’s Year 2 milestones, the delivery of which 

has been affected by the Covid 19 Pandemic. The Committee will also receive an update on 
dementia artwork at NUH. 

 
4. Dr Ali Aamer, Consultant, Health Care of Older People at NUH will attend the Health Scrutiny 

Committee to brief Members and answer questions. Dr Aamer will be accompanied by Megan 
Dawes of the Nursing and Midwifery Team and Sue Chisholm from the Clinical Support 
Divisional Team. 

 
5. A briefing from NUH is attached as an appendix to this report. 

 
6. Members are requested to consider and comment on the information provided and schedule 

further consideration, if necessary. 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Health Scrutiny Committee: 
 
1) Consider and comment on the information provided. 

 
2) Schedules further consideration, if necessary. 



 
 

 
Councillor Sue Saddington 
Chairman of Health Scrutiny Committee 
 
For any enquiries about this report please contact: Noel McMenamin – 0115 993 2670 
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